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Education Resources
Executive Director Tony McDaid
Miss Christine MacPhee
St. Elizabeth’s Primary School and Nursery 

School Information Letter 24th August 2020


Dear Parents and Families, 

We need permission for your child’s photograph to be taken for our social media pages.  Please click the link to complete the form

https://forms.gle/rahkHUrgFeDo41Hq5


[bookmark: _GoBack]Many thanks









Miss C  MacPhee
Head Teacher







 William Drive, Hamilton, ML3 7RQ  Phone 01698 285080  Fax 01698 428442
Email:  office@st-elizabeths-pri.s-lanark.sch.uk
Web address: www.stelizabeths.ik.org
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